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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 687/2018 

Date: 12th November 2018 

High-level political meetings in London 

 

The Chief Minister Fabian Picardo and the Deputy Chief Minister Dr Joseph Garcia leave for 
London today (Tuesday) to continue with work related to the United Kingdom and Gibraltar’s 
departure from the European Union. 

They will be accompanied by the Attorney General Michael Llamas and the Financial 
Secretary Albert Mena. 

The visit will include a series of high-level political meetings with UK Ministers and officials 
from different departments of Government. 

This will include meetings with the Minister for Europe Sir Alan Duncan MP, the 
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State at the Department for Exiting the European Union 
Robin Walker MP and the Economic Secretary to the Treasury John Glen MP. There is also a 
meeting with Mims Davies MP, Parliamentary Under Secretary at the Department for Digital, 
Culture, Media and Sport. 
 
The Gibraltar delegation is expected to return on Thursday. In the absence of the Chief 
Minister and the Deputy Chief Minister, the Minister for Education and the Environment Dr 
John Cortes will act as Chief Minister. 


